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City’s upcoming 2019-2028 Financial Planning Meetings 

OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC INPUT
The City of Campbell River welcomes public input for the upcoming 2019-2028 
Financial Planning deliberations where Council will make decisions on the 10-year 
budget that determines the City’s service levels and capital improvement priorities. 

Forward written comments to Council by 3 p.m., Dec. 3 by email to the City’s finance 
department at finance@campbellriver.ca or by delivering paper copies to City Hall:
301 St. Ann’s Road, Campbell River, BC, V9W 4C7.

Campbell River City Council will consider the 2019-2028 Financial Plan during meetings 
in the City Hall Council Chambers, 301 St. Ann’s Road, Campbell River, B.C. on:

 Monday December 3 9:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 
    (opportunity for public presentations)
 Tuesday December 4 9:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.
 Wednesday December 5 9:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.
    1:30 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. (optional)

Community members will have a public opportunity to present comments and 
suggestions on the draft Financial Plan at the beginning of the Monday meeting 
starting at 9:30 a.m. (5 minute maximum per presentation). Presenters are
encouraged to register in advance by calling 250-286-5782.

Financial Planning meetings will be broadcast live on the City’s website
(www.campbellriver.ca) and can be viewed by clicking on Council Webcasts and 
Agendas and View Council Webcasts. Financial Plan documents will be available on
the City’s website after noon on Tuesday, Nov. 27 by clicking on Council Webcasts
and Agendas and then clicking on View Council Agendas and Minutes on CivicWeb. 
Paper copies will also be available from the City’s Finance Department.

Join us at a public workshop to learn more about sea level rise and how 
Campbell River is preparing to live with our changing climate. 

LEARN THE FACTS ABOUT SEA LEVEL RISE
Wednesday, Nov. 28

6:30 to 9 p.m. 
Anchor Inn – 261 Island Highway 

or
Thursday, Nov. 29

6:30 to 9 p.m. 
Willow Point Hall – 90B Westgate Road 

Presentation starts 6:30 p.m. • Activities • Discussion

RSVP to: policy@campbellriver.ca
Open to all interested participants – Join the conversation!

You Are Invited

For more information, please visit: www.campbellriver.ca/rising-seas


